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Dear committee members,
I am writing in suuport of L.D. 593 to continue funding for the very popular Land for 
Maine's Future program. In fact I would like to see more than 10 Million dollars 
earmarked for the coming 2 years. While I understand the need to be fiscally 
responsible, the need to protect far more farm, coastal, and forest land has become 
even more crucial now in the face of climate chaos. Yet the funding for this widely 
supported program has dwindled over the years since it was first implemented. This 
program is a key component of our guide to climate resilience, Maine Won't Wait. 
Let's not shortchange it.
Thank you, 

Rockland


